
From: Rebecca St. Peter
To: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: Herons landing annexation/rezoning
Date: Sunday, August 9, 2020 9:59:16 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am a citizen and homeowner of the city of Missoula I am writing to urge you to NOT rezone
the area of herons landing, but to keep it zoned for single family housing. The area off Mullan
road would not be suitable for apartments or other low income housing because it is not
located within walking distance to any amenities or resources. If you have paid attention at all
to the local real estate market you would know that there is a great need for single family
homes in Missoula. 

Thank you for your time. 

Respectfully,

Rebecca St. Peter
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